

# W. Allen Neighborhood Greenway Coming Soon- Spring 2023

# Attend a Public Meeting:

Tuesday, April 5, 2022 Drop-In 5pm -7pm Hoosier Heights Outdoor Area \*Rain date scheduled for 4/7/2022 at 5pm-7pm

## Take a Survey:

go.iu.edu/allengreenway

### Visit:

https://bloomington.in.gov/engineering/projects/westallen

Neighborhood Greenways are low-speed, low-volume, shared-space streets that create high-comfort walking and bicycling connections for you and your neighbors.



## What is a Neighborhood Greenway?

**Neighborhood Greenways** are low-speed, low-volume, shared-space streets that support high comfort walking and bicycling connections. Our 2019 Transportation Plan designates several City streets for the design and installation of Neighborhood Greenway facilities as part of the Priority Bicycle Facilities Network. To design and install Neighborhood Greenways, the City follows the Staff-led Traffic Calming and Neighborhood Greenways process.

For information on the Traffic Calming and Greenways process visit: www.bloomington.in.gov/tcgp

For information on the Bloomington Transportation Plan visit: https://bloomington.in.gov/transportation/plan

## What should I expect?

Neighborhood Greenways are an important component of the community's plans to support an improved quality of life and connectivity. Past Neighborhood Greenway projects have shown an increase in the number of people walking, rolling, and bicycling in the area.

Residents may still park and drive on the Neighborhood Greenway. Traffic calming devices such as speed bumps and bump outs reduce the likelihood that drivers will speed on these streets.

Check out the Neighborhood Greenway video that has examples from Bloomington's first greenway projects: https://youtu.be/ZEFevTJUKOM.

#### **Project Timeline**

- 1. Informational Neighborhood Letter
- 2. First Meeting: Project Scope & Objectives:

Tuesday, April 5, 2022 (Details below)

- Second Meeting: Design Review & Feedback:
   Summer 2022- Details will be posted on www.bloomington.in.gov/tcgp
- 4. Open Comment Period
- 5. Bicycle and Pedestrian Safety Commission Review
- 6. Installation: Spring 2023

## **How to Stay Involved**

#### Take a Survey:

go.iu.edu/allengreenway Contact us if you need a paper copy of the survey.

## Attend a Public Meeting:

Tuesday, April 5, 2022
Drop-In 5pm -7pm
Hoosier Heights Outdoor Area
1008 S. Rogers Street
\*Rain date scheduled for 4/7/2022 at 5pm-7pm

#### For More Information

Mallory Rickbeil, Bicycle and Pedestrian Coordinator rickbeilm@bloomington.in.gov, 812.349.3529

<sup>\*</sup>Information related to rain postponement, or a move to a virutal meeting (worst-case scenario) will be shared on our website (bloomington.in.gov/tcgp) and social media no later than noon the day of the event.

